
 

April, 2018 

 
Nikos Kontaxis 
OFC 
Athens International Airport 
5th km Spata-Loutsa Ave 
190 19 Spata  
Greece 

  

Dear Nikos, 

JIG would like to thank OFC for its continued support to JIG and the Standards. 

OFC has consistently shown a dedication and commitment to the Standards throughout 
operations and continues to champion JIG’s efforts in improving and maintaining an 
exceptional level of safety within the aviation fuel industry.  

OFC’s enthusiasm and operational culture represents best practise, and for this reason, JIG was 
delighted to offer OFC a special award during a members’ dinner in Abu Dhabi – April 2018, in 
recognition of its efforts. 

We are indeed proud to have OFC as a member of JIG and we thank you for your support.  

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

With best wishes,  

 

 

 
Antonis Christodoulakis 
JIG Technical Manager 


